Gentet, Matthias

From:

Sent: 13 June 2016 21:10

To: Planning

Subject: Application 2015/4485/P Grove Lodge

Dear Planning Team,

| strongly OBJECT to the proposed work. It represents a gross over-development of this historic building.
The introduction of a basement is likely to have an adverse affect on nearby properties and the water eco-
system.

Please refuse.
Yours sincerely

Tim Watson
11 Holly Mount



